
MESSAGE FROM THE OWNERS of the BROADWAY THEATER: 

“First of all let us begin by saying we are so excited to get all of you wonderful 

theater patrons back through our doors after two, very long years! In order to do 

this the Broadway Theater will be following the lead of dozens of other Theater’s 

in our community when it comes to Covid 19 guidelines. It is the goal of the San 

Diego Theater Community to provide a safe, fun experience for our patrons as we 

maneuver our way out of this Pandemic. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: As things continue to loosen up nationally and state wide, 

we will be right there doing the same thing. What you will be reading below 

is the current protocols we are all following. Thank you for your patience, 

and thank for coming back to our little theater –  

you will never know how much you were missed.” 

Sincerely, 

Randall Hickman and Douglas Davis – Owner – Vista’s Broadway Theater. 

 

The Broadway Theater commits to following COVID-19 guidelines and 

strategies provided by San Diego County, California Department of Public 

Health, and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. When you enter 

out doors our actors and staff and will be fully vaccinated. Staff will be 

wearing masks both outdoors and indoors. 

 

GUIDELINES FOR SEEING OUR ADULT and YOUTH PRODUCTIONS: 

UPDATE AS OF APRIL 1, 2022 
The Broadway Theater will NO LONGER be requiring proof of vacination or a 

negative Covid test to see any of our productions.  However, actors, staff and 

anyone working behind the scenes WILL need to be fully vaccinated to 

participate in our shows. 

 

In solidarity with all other LIVE Theater’s in San Diego, we are still requiring 

masks for the foreseeable future.  Things are changing rapidly and we are 

confident this requirement will be lifted in the weeks or months ahead. 

 

We are back to offering concessions for our youth shows and complimentary 

coffee, tea and cookies at our adult shows.  However, all food items must be 

consumed outside the theater. 

 

Thank you for helping us create a safe and enjoyable environment as we return to 

live theater events. 



 


